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Bill Summary and 

Fiscal Analysis: 

 

HB1808 creates the Ensuring Transparency in Prescription Drugs Prior Authorization Act, 

requiring utilization review entities to make their prescription prior authorization requirements 

easily accessible for enrollees and healthcare providers on their websites, and outlines the 

requirements of utilization review entities and health benefit plans during the prior authorization 

process. The proposal prohibits the requirements for drugs administered as emergency healthcare 

services, and permits the Insurance Commissioner to impose a penalty of up to $5,000 for any 

violation of the measure. The Attorney General is permitted to impose the same penalty if a 

pharmacy benefits manager is found to have violated the measure. 

 

The Oklahoma Health Care Authority (OHCA) actuarial review estimates a fiscal impact of up to 

$3,000,000 to HealthChoice. They do not anticipate a fiscal impact to the Medicaid program. 

 

Fiscal impact provided by OHCA and Senate fiscal staff. 

 

 


